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Many of the girls and boys who attend our Salesian Sisters’ Lifesavers 
Summer Program in Port Chester come from difficult circumstances. 

Here’s a story of one of our “campers,” whom we will call Natalia:

“Last summer I was blessed to be part of the 
LifeSavers Summer Program. Our Mom works 
two jobs and can’t afford to send me to a fancy 
camp. LifeSavers was so much better than sitting 
around the apartment with my brother! We had 
a great time with the other kids, saw a show in 
New York City, and took a yummy Italian cook-
ing class. Every day we were doing Science and 
Math, and it was so much fun to program our 
own robots and make movies. I became better at 
writing and love reading more than before. 

“Everyone thought it was great and we all hope to come back this summer. 
Kind people made it possible for us to have a fun summer last year, and  
I hope we can do it again! Will you please be our Lifesaver this summer?”

Be a “Lifesaver” for Po rt Chester k ids 
and give them a Summer “Camp-l ike” 

experience they ’ l l  never fo rget !



Like Natalia, we care for underserved  
children who need a refuge from the hot 

and humid summer streets. 

Your gift of $150 delivers a week of exciting 
enrichment experiences, recreation, trips, and 
meals to a deserving child. Most important-
ly, our “campers” enjoy fun-filled academic 
opportunities like learning to make their own 
video game, robotics, fine arts, and exploring 
and researching the Hudson River shoreline.  

Please give the gift of making new friends, 
laughter, green grass – a chance to play, learn, 
and have fun.

Thank you for being our “Lifesaver” and 
helping to make a real difference for Natalia, 
her brother, and so many other boys and 
girls in Port Chester this summer.

Gratefully,

Sr. Lise Parent, FMA
President, Corpus Christi-Holy Rosary School



The Salesian Sisters of St. John Bosco, located in Port Chester, NY, at Corpus Christi-Holy 
 Rosary School (and across the United States), are an order of religious women dedicated 

to serving children, especially the poor, in schools, camps, and youth centers. They welcome 
 ALL children to join their educational programs, no matter their faith, race, age, or ability.

The Lifesavers Summer Program at Corpus Christi-
Holy Rosary School runs two weeks and will serve 
many boys and girls from Port Chester. 

The Salesian Sisters are a non-profit organization and are 
a registered 501C(3). Since they are a privately owned 
and operated community required to provide for their 
own, they rely completely on the kindness and generosity 
of friends like YOU to continue their work with the poor.

Please help the Salesian Sisters continue their work 
 for Port Chester’s kids. We need YOU!

All donations are tax-deductible.

 Lifesavers Summer Program at
Corpus Christi-Holy Rosary School

135 South Regent Street, Port Chester, NY 10573-3510
(914) 937-4407  •   www.cchrs.org
        Federal Tax ID # 13-2569144

Special thanks to our generous donor for the printing of this invitation!                


